Letter from Walter O’Malley to Emil Praeger

May 17, 1957

Capt. Emil Praeger
Praeger, Kavanagh & Waterbury
126 East 38th Street
New York, 16, N.Y.

Dear Emil:

Here are scme plens whibp lgon eent me. These

are the ones we saw when (' Los Angeles.

For the jurpose o [lETing e tion games in the Coliseum
next spring, l/peFsonal : pur "cantet", or "off center®
lay-out %o other words, one short

. adoption of special ground
Jequire any reconstruction of
egal foul line, and balls hit
distance would be automatic

igd of home runs.

i field could b
! rules. Youd

could then consider what lighting problems we
e playing fleld.

ave an avkvard situation insofar as the press
ed, but perhaps that would be a temporary

What about dugouts?

Sinceraly,
WFO'M/T Walter F. O'Malley
Att'e. Preaident

By Hand

il

walteromalley.com

© 2024 O’Malley Seidler Partners, LLC All Rights Reserved



